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Lynch, Diane <lynchd@holliston.k12.ma.us>

1490 Washington Street

1 message

Moles, Scott <moless@holliston.k12.ma.us> Wed, Jun 17, 2020 at 11:08 AM
To: Chris Canney <canneyc@holliston.k12.ma.us>, "Sherman, Karen" <shermank@holliston.k12.ma.us>, Diane
Lynch <lynchd@holliston.k12.ma.us>

Cc: "Adams, Ann" <adamsa@holiiston.k12.ma.us>, "Deering, Lisa" <deeringl@holliston.k12.ma.us>

Good Morning,
The Health Department is in receipt of the ZBA application for VGP Countertops at 1490 Washington Street.

As of this email the 1490 Washington Street septic system has been installed and we are awaiting paperwork,
As Builts and Sign-Offs from the Septic Installer and Designer in order to issue a Certificate of Compliance.

The purpose of this email, should we consider a noise review of the property once all of these bays are rented?
Maybe a baseline review at nearest receptor. (Rail Trail) It was my understanding that they would be more
Contractor Type Storage over actual cutting of countertops or other manufacturing.

Should we consider a Noise Limit as the nearest receptor is the Rail Trail.

In order to reduce Noise on Saturday, Sunday and Holidays, consider no cutting of granite on those days.
Question would a simple core hole for a sink be allowed?

Just some initial thoughts for discussion.
Thanks,

Scott Moles

Holliston Health Director
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